
From: Garrett Reid  
Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 12:57 PM 
To: Planning Commission <PlanningCommission@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Future "Measure P" related plans 

 
Hi planning commission, 

 
I’ve never sent an email like this before, so apologies if this is the wrong form or sent to the wrong address. I’ve 
learned through NextDoor that there’s a discussion about how to handle a voter referendum about restricting taller 
buildings (over 5 stories). 

 
I’m not sure if emailing is any good, as this seems to be a legal-based decision. However, the NextDoor thread is 
encouraging email, so I’m sending one :) 

 
As a San Mateo voter, I don’t want to see us trying to enforce defective ballot measures. (I’d also like to see traffic 
improve; I don’t want to keep restricting development and pushing workers further and further from their jobs.) 

 
Thanks for your time, 
- Garrett Reid 




